

Newsletter July 2024

INDIA
The School for the Blind

Dear Friends and Supporters,







In order for the School for the Blind in Cooch Behar in India to accept as many students as possible, the beds in the dormitories stand close to each other. The School is popular and well liked by students as well as parents. Naturally, it is not entirely easy for the young students to leave their parents and adjust to their new situation. But many of the older



students are willing to help the newly arrivals settle in, as are, of course, the staff and teachers. In addition to the regular schoolwork, the School places great weight on making the visually impaired and blind children as independent as possible, so they can manage well on their own in their communities. Already at a young age, for example, they are asked to wash their own dishes, as the picture to the left shows. And, IT know-



ledge attracts most of them and becomes increasingly useful the more they learn.





The leadership of the School is very grateful for the monthly support from SB Foundation and says the School would not have survived during the last thirteen years without it. What joy for us that we can help so many students in that way!

Greetings from the SB Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger

Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se,Tel:+46702545233 Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg

